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REPORT OF THE TOWN CLERK – 2018 
 

It’s time for registering dogs and boats. Remember to call ahead when planning 
to register a new car, we can give quotes and let you know the key paperwork to 
bring. 

If you’re looking for a new car, give us a call with the VIN # and we can give 
you a quote for the registration fee. 

We are looking into the possibility of accepting credit cards for Motor Vehicles. 
Stay tuned to the website as we will announce it there if it happens. 

 
Thank you all for the opportunity to serve as your Town Clerk. 

 
 
  Michelle Marsh, Town Clerk 


